
Welcome to Year 3 & 4 
Summer Term 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope you have all enjoyed the Easter break and are ready to restart the 
school year. We can’t believe the summer term is upon us already! 
 
The summer term is always a busy one.  We hope the weather is good to us so 
we can enjoy the outdoors as much as possible. 
 
For a sneaky peak about what’s to come this half term, please see the curric-
ulum overview document and information included below. 
 
As always, don’t hesitate to contact us with any further questions. 
 
Mrs Pickering, Mr Tyson and Miss Pool 

Homework and spellings 
Homework and spellings will be set on a 
Friday and are to be completed by the 
following Thursday.  
Spelling tests will be on a Friday. 

 
Homework is set on Seesaw.  
Each week children are expected to 
complete  
*10 minutes of Times Tables Rock-
stars,  
*5 games of Spelling Shed  
*Read to someone at home 3 times and 
get a signature in your reading record. 
 
Children will receive a sticker for com-
pleting all 3 tasks. 

 
Please ensure your child brings their 
reading diary in to school daily. 

Please keep an eye on the  
newsletter for upcoming 

events  

Year 3 & 4 PE—Swimming  
This half term all 3 classes will be do-
ing a week long swimming block. 
Buttermere week beg 22nd April 
Ennerdale week beg 29th April 
Bassenthwaite week beg 20th May. 
 
Please ensure your child has a suitable 
swimming costume and towel for their 
sessions. If your child has goggles they 
may bring them along too. 
 
The swimming blocks will be our PE for 
this half term, so children will not need 
to come to school in their PE kits this 
half term. 
 


